


ABSOLUTE CRANE LLC. 

P.O. Box 1592 

Platt City, MO 64079 

 

 

Dear Congressman Sam Graves, 

 

I am writing to request your support in securing funding for the rebuilding of the 

KEZZ  Runway in Cameron Missouri. As a business owner and hangar Tennant at 

KEZZ, I have witnessed firsthand the state of disrepair of the runway, and I am 

deeply concerned about the safety of the airport. 

 

I don’t have to tell a pilot and wingnut what a critical role in supporting local 

businesses and the regional economy these small airports provide. However, the 

current condition of the runway is a bit of a safety risk to pilots and passengers 

and planes. The runway issues are terminal and will have to be addressed 

sooner than later.  

 

Therefore, I respectfully request your assistance in securing funding to rebuild the 

KEZZ runway. This project will not only ensure the safety of those using the 

airport but also support economic growth in the surrounding communities. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and for your dedication to improving our local 

infrastructure. I look forward to your consideration in this matter.  

 

Sincerely, Chad Shoemaker  

Owner/ Absolute Crane LLC 

 














